Parent Letter 05/03/21

All systems go for Monday! All will be as expected when the school re-
opens for everybody so please help us by being positive with the children
and sticking to the guidelines. Last week’s letter contained a lot of detail
so this one is simpler! Please do get in touch if there are any areas you
are not sure about.

Please keep in mind that even though the children are returning to
school, things haven’t returned fully to normal elsewhere so our
expectations will be as they were in the Autumn term. Please keep to
your social distancing and wearing masks for pick ups. Hopefully as the
weeks go by we will have more flexibility.

The staff are also very excited about the children coming back and we
are developing an extensive after school programme that will start in the
Summer Term. Please keep an eye out for information in this term as
there will be sign up opportunities on the way in the next few weeks. In
line with guidance, these clubs will be outdoor or class based so there
will not as many as we usually have but | think the children will be
pleased with the opportunities.

Angther push for the Arbor app! This will allow you to interact with the
school more conveniently and effectively. Please make sure we have an
up to date e-mail for you that you check regularly as it will be used for

activities such as clubs and trips in the future.

There will still be an element of Remote Learning available but this will be
for any children who have to self-isolate. Attendance is compulsory
from 8t March and there will be more than enough work for the children
in school!

The Autumn term went really well because we all worked together so
brilliantly. Let's keep the same spirit of positivity and make this a
wonderful return to school for everybody.

Stay safe everybody.

Dr Jones



